
From: kath_brown1965 <kath_brown1965@hotmail.co.uk>  
Sent: 03 May 2021 19:07 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Liquor Licence Renewal 

 

 

Liquor Licence Renewal for Oakmead Social Club 

Application Ref No. 21/00184/PREMGR 

 

I am writing to object to the request for the Oakmead Social Club licence to be able to serve 

alcohol till 2 am Friday and Saturday night and till midnight the rest of the week. It is situated 

on a quiet residential area and there is often a lot of noise coming from the club which is very 

close to residential properties. There is also a large amount of litter coming from the club. 

 

Kind regards  

 

Katherine Brown  

 

21a Alpha Road 
Sent from my Galaxy 
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